
 
 
 

1 May 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am sure that you are aware of the fact that your daughter’s last day at Glenlola is tomorrow. All the 

Year 14 girls have been spoken to by Senior Staff and reminded about their behaviour and how 

important it is that they leave School on the right terms. There have been occasions in the past when 

disciplinary action has been taken against a small number of pupils due to their inappropriate 

behaviour on their last day.  

I know that there have been cars and property damaged by Sixth Form Boys and that the Police are 

investigating these complaints to ascertain if criminal damage has been caused. I would therefore 

ask that you remind your daughter that she is solely responsible for her behaviour tonight and 

tomorrow and that minor acts of hilarity can quickly spiral out of control in a retaliatory manner. 

Kind regards 

  

Mr Brian Montgomery 
Vice Principal 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
 

 


